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'07 AUG 1987
,

Docket No. 030-08469 License No. 29-15037-01

Mrs. Leslie D. Bissell
363 South Parkway
Clifton, New Jersey 07014

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inquiry No. 87-001

This refers to our telephone conversations on April 8 and May 19, 1987.

From these discussions, we learned that your husband, the licensee, is
deceased and that licensed material is not present at the Maywood address. A
visit was made to the address to confirm this. Four bottles, three of which
were labeled as containing radioactive materials, were removed from the site.
Analysis of the contents determined that the labeled bottles contained
uranium. The total contents of the bottles did not exceed generally licensed
amounts. No other radioactive material was found on site.

Based upon this information, we are retiring License No. 29-15037-01.

Sincerely,

| Orir!rolSim edBy:
| Fr;ui; L ..i. C ;.3t.0110-

I J John D. Kinneman, Chief
' Nuclear Materials Safety Section A

\ Division of Raaiation Safety
and Safeguards

cc:
Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of New Jersey

bec:
Region I Docket Room (w/ concurrences)
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